
 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

MIMER MEDICAL COLLEGE, TALEGAON DABHADE 

DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS & GYNAECOLOGY 

COMMENTS   REGARDING CAMP 

Department of obstetrics & Gynaecology would like to thank  honourable  

Executive Director & the administration for giving full support to conduct the  

School health camp on 6
th
 & 7

th
 October 2022  at Kaivalya Vidya 

Niketan,Lonavala, Pune – 410403. 

Appropriate camp arrangements were done and camp was conducted successfully 

on 6th & 7
th

 October 2022. 

On 6
th
 Oct. 2022, OBGY patients were attended to by Dr. Varsha Kumbhar ,Junior 

Resident OBGY.Around 10 patients were seen by Dr.Varsha . 

On 7
th
 Oct. 2022 , OBGY patients were attended to by Dr Arti More ,senior 

Resident(Dept of OBGY)  

Around 112 patients were seen by Dr. Arti of which 103 were girls from 5 th to 

10th among which 7 girls had puberty menorrhagia, 8 patients were females with 

gynaec related problems and 1 was ANC mother. 

 

Educational talk regarding menstruation, good touch bad touch, nutrition was 

given to all girls. Required investigations were prescribed for patients with puberty 

menorrhagia and appropriate treatment was given.  

 

Gyanec patients were treated as per their problems and were motivated to undergo 

pap smear examination and was referred to our hospital for the same.  

 

Antenatal care was given, investigations were done as part of routine screening, 

appropriate treatment plans advocated. 

 

A feedback from patient was excellent. 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 


